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In This Issue:  

Dear Neighbor, 

Greetings from Horizon Science Academy Dayton-Downtown:  We are completing our 

second successful year here at 121 South Monmouth St. and are pleased to be work-

ing with you in the neighborhood.  This newsletter is a compilation of our 2011-2012 

school year.  Enrollment has begun and we will be providing education for all-day Kin-

dergarten through 8
th
 grade for the 2012-2013 school year.  Seats are limited but you are also wel-

come to choose between our two other Horizon Schools in Dayton; a K-6 located at 4751 Sue Ann 

Blvd., and a 7-12 located at 250 Shoup Mill Rd. 

 

Students here at HSA receive a private school quality education with no tuition whatsoever. Having 

only about 200 students, we are familiar with all the students and their parents.  Each child at Hori-

zon gets the individual attention that he/she deserves.  Our school is good for all students at differ-

ent academic levels.  If your child is behind their grade level, our teachers spend extra time with 

them through our tutoring and Saturday programs.  If your child is a high achiever, we challenge 

them via advanced study groups in Math, Science, Computer, and Literature. We take them to the 

local and state competitions in addition to the competitions organized by our management company,  

  Concept Schools. 

 

We also offer our students after-school clubs/activities and 

also take them to in and out-of-city field trips ï like the Colum-

bus Science Center and Cincinnati Zoo. Another benefit that 

we give our students is extended time for our elective classes, 

which are Music, Art, Computer and Physical Education.  

 

We are now enrolling for the next school year for grades K-8.  

We have some limited seats available for certain grades. 

Please do hurry to get one of them before itôs too late. Thank 

you for your support and please help us by spreading the 

word to your relatives and friends.  We look forward to meet-

ing you. 

 

Respectfully,  

Mr. Matt  



I like that my children are making 

more progress at this school than 

others in the district.  The staff is 

friendly and really care about the 

well being of the students. 

After school activities 

The GREAT teachers and staff.  I am very 

pleased with the 2nd and 3rd grade teachers.  My 

boys love them.  They are great with them.  The 

small class sizes are great.  Academics are 

pushed very strongly.  They are getting a great 

education. 

A+ goes to Ms. Schneble, Mrs. McNutt, Mrs. 

Sparks, Ms. Rita, and Mrs. Zellmer 

 

The size of the classrooms and how 

friendly the staff is.  I really see how 

they want her to succeed and do well 

in everything she does .  The envi-

ronment is warm and inviting and I 

can see how it would stimulate the 

children to want to learn. 

The teachers are  nice 

and helpful for my child. 

The teachers are very 

nice and respectful. 

The school officials reinforce 

the moral and social values 

they are being taught at home, 

respect for self, others, and 

their surroundings. 

Small classrooms 

An advanced    

curriculum 

I like the determined teachers 

so my child can learn. 

The teachers and staff are very friendly and 

warm.  I also love the academic strengths.  My 

daughter is learning Turkish!!  How cool is that!?  

There is also plenty of cultural diversity which 

makes it much easier to learn the importance of 

ignoring discrimination against other races.  I 

love this school. 

Small class sizes 

I appreciate how the teachers take time to care 

about each individual childôs needs.  The 

school is almost like another family.  I have 

been impressed. 

What are parents 

saying about 

HSAD
2
? 

Parent and Student Testimonials  



 

Our Events  

Quarterly Award Ceremonies 

International Dinner and Dance 

Fall Festival 

Patriot Day 9/11 


